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Greetings! I would like to urge the FDA to work hard on choosing effective Front of Package Labeling on Packaged Foods
and make these labels mandatory as soon as possible. Also, I would like the FDA to require a strong warning about the
dangers of processed food that is high in sugar, fat, and salt in the label. The best design proposed by the FDA is the one
that uses red to warn consumers of high saturated fat, sodium, and added sugars.

Poverty creates risk factors for diabetes and obesity. It is the right thing to do to try to address this risk with warnings on
packaged foods AND to create better access to healthy food for children and teens in low resourced neighborhoods.
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